
Welcome To our November Young Adults and Families Newsletter. Our prayer is that
this newsletter might enable us to remain connected across our movement. Let’s

continue to encourage each other as we head into this season of Advent. 



In this season, we have a number of updates to share with you. Firstly, we are excited 
 to share in the mission and journey of Graeme and Susan Liersch, as they minister to

the people of Nepal through a partnership with SOMA. We also congratulate Holly
Banning on her recent baptism and continue to uphold her in encouragement and

prayer. 



Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter, and please do not hesitate to
reach out if you have any further prayer requests or needs.



- Alisha 
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N E W S L E T T E R



Firstly, an exciting update from Graeme
and Susan Liersch. Graeme and Susan have
recently responded to God’s call to minister
to the people of Nepal.  Graeme and Susan
are being supported by SOMA (Sharing of

Ministries Abroad). Graeme and Susan are
in Nepal for 10 days; prayer for them in

this time is much appreciated.  



We will continue to provide updates  and
further prayer requests for Graeme and

Susan as they are received. 

NEWS AND UPDATES

Prayer for the Bishop-in-Council meeting coming up in December
Prayer over the various baptisms and confirmations in the Diocese, both those that have
recently taken place and those upcoming
Prayer for growth and further development of our identity as an Anglican movement
That our vision will continue to be blessed by the Lord 

If you are interested in partnering with the Young Adults and Families Movement in prayer, please
reach out - prayer is an essential part of our movement. Some prayer requests this month are:

Congratulations to Holly Banning who was recently
baptised. Holly currently serves as the office administrator
at the Warragul Parish, and many of us have been blessed
by witnessing her journey. Please continue pray for Holly,
that she might continue to live into the promise she has

received in faith.



Alisha will be confirmed in an upcoming service at Drouin
on the 27th of November. Please pray for Alisha, for a

deepening of her journey, faith and calling during this time,
and that others might journey alongside her.



If there are any other upcoming baptisms or confirmations

around the Diocese, please let us know; baptisms and
confirmations are an encouragement for many, and we’d

love to share in these with you, whether through prayer or
other forms of support. 


